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Export advisory notice 2021/20 

Upcoming changes to our department websites 

Species: All 

Countries: All 

Attention 
• All stakeholders 

Purpose 
To advise that the department’s websites will be merging into one under awe.gov.au 

Key points 
• On 18 October 2021 we will be merging our 3 department websites: 

− agriculture.gov.au 

− environment.gov.au 

− awe.gov.au 

• All existing content will be moved to awe.gov.au. We will have temporary redirects in place so 

you can still find what you are looking for.  

• It is important that you update your bookmarks and become familiar with the new navigation 

and layout of awe.gov.au.   

• Further information can be found on our website: 

https://www.awe.gov.au/about/commitment/digital-experience   

• In addition to this whole of department website change, we are reviewing all content on our live 

export pages. Over the next few months, we will be providing you with information of upcoming 

updates we’ll be making to ensure information is up to date, accessible and easy to find.  

  

https://www.awe.gov.au/about/commitment/digital-experience
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Oriana Mamone 

Director 

Live Animal Export Branch 

Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment 

Jessica Rummery 

Contact officer 

Phone: 02 6272 4581 

Email livestockexp@awe.gov.au 
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